Dear Madam/Sir,

We are writing to inform you that on or around 10 March 2025, we discovered that an unauthorized external party accessed certain data we hold. We immediately took steps to contain the incident, with the help of cybersecurity experts to investigate and respond to the incident. As of today, there is no indication that any personal data has been publicly disclosed or misused.

Based on our investigation to date, the affected data may include your contact information, such as your name, phone number, and email address. As a precaution, we encourage you to remain vigilant for any suspicious communications (text messages, phone calls, or emails) and avoid clicking on links or opening attachments from unknown sources.

We truly regret any concern or inconvenience this matter may cause you.

Yours sincerely, Far East Consortium

敬啟者:

本司謹此通知您,我們於 2025 年 3 月 10 日左右發現有未經授權的外部人士接觸了我們所持有的部分資料。我們已立即採取措施以遏止事件。本司 在資訊安全專家的協助下,持續調查並應對該事件。

截至目前為止,並無任何個人資料被公開披露或遭濫用的跡象。

根據目前的調查結果,受影響的資料可能包括您的聯絡資訊,例如姓名、電話號碼及電郵地址。基於謹慎考量,我們建議您保持警覺,留意任何可疑的訊息(如簡訊、電話或電郵),並避免點擊來自不明來源的連結或開啟附件。

我們對此事可能為您帶來的任何困擾或不便表示深切的遺憾。

謹此致上誠摯的問候, 遠東發展 敬上